Empire Runners Club Meeting
Thursday, July 23, 2015
Location: Round Table Pizza, Montgomery Village, Santa Rosa

Call to Order: 7:34 pm by President Paul Berg
Members present: Paul Berg, Chris Mason, Tanya Narath, Luis Rosales, Nuvit
Foster, Bill Browne

Members not present: Karen Frindell-Teuscher
Approval of Minutes: Approval of minutes from June

Officer’s Reports
* Treasurer - Tanya presented the budget

Committee Reports
* Val Sell gave a recap of the Kenwood Footrace
o Most profitable year
o Increased donation for Santa Rosa High School
o Fleet Feet did a good job
o Val and Chris Mason will be co-chairing the race in 2016
* Mike McGuire gave an update on the Hall of Fame
* Paul Berg gave an update on the Student Grant Fund
o 7 recipients were awarded
* Peter Kirk gave an update on the membership appreciation picnic on August
8
* John Harmon gave an update on the cross country season

New Business
e 2015 Cross Country Funding - ERC will pay up to $6,000 to cover the total
cost of the 2015 Cross Country season. Approved 5-0

Race Reports
Recent: Kenwood, Summer Track Series

Upcoming: USATF Masters, Summer Track Series, Salmon Creek, Water to Wine Half
& 10K, Santa Rosa Marathon, Empire Open, Annadel Loop, Clo-Cow Half, Ukiah Tri.

Adjournment: 8:48 pm



